
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 6/03/2025 3:56:35 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

06/03/2025

MRS Trish Hanlon
1 / 31 - Fairlight Fairlight ST
FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

RE: DA2024/1835 - 35 Fairlight Street FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

DA 2024-1835 seems to have entered the realm of Virtual Reality, when it comes to current
and accepted design standards.

The DA also appears to herald the re-emergence of the Age of Mis-information and Dis-
information. I thought that was buried after this area had been blighted by the build at N0.1
Lauderdale Ave.

The number of Objection Submissions lay Testament to the people who live in this area. Yeah!

We are not willing to acquiesce into accepting the wool being pulled over our eyes by money
versus morality.

We have the privilege to live in a most beautiful and precious piece of Australia. It is our duty
to protect it from developmental vandalism ,such as is being proposed -and treasure it for
posterity, while it is within our care.




